
“Deployed Troops Care Package Drive” 

 

Each year, in connection with the 7th grade All American Heroes Rally that celebrates our Veterans and 

Military Personnel, Deerlake Civics Teachers offer their students a chance to “take action” to help those 

who fearlessly fight for our freedoms.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to hold our Rally this year, but 

we would still like to honor those we so respect for serving our country. We will be collecting supplies 

that our Seventh Grade Civics Students will organize into Care Packages and prepare for shipping to 

American Troops in Afghanistan. These care packages will be delivered to the troops just in time for the 

holiday season. This is our chance to really make a difference in the lives of others during this special time 

of the year.  

Due Date:   Friday, November 13th  Turn in to:    Front Office at Deerlake Middle School 

        9902 Deerlake West, Tallahassee, FL 32312 

Items to be collected

 
Hygiene Items: 
Bottle of Eye Drops        
Disposable Razors  
Carmex/ Chapstick   
Travel Size Shampoos 
Travel Size Conditioners 
Toothbrush 
Travel Size Toothpastes 
Full Dental Floss 
Deodorant 
Sunscreen 
Gold Bond Foot Powder 
Icy Hot 
Bug Spray 
Package of Baby Wipes 

 
Food Items: 
Drink Mixes for Water Bottles 
         (Crystal Light/Mio) 
Individually Packaged Jerky or   
          Slim Jims 
Snack Size Packages of   
         Sunflower Seeds 
Snack Size Packages of Peanuts 
Snack Size Packages of Dried  
              Fruit 
Box of Hot Chocolate Mix  
Packages of Gum 
Bag of Hard Candy 
Bag of Lollipops 
Box of Protein Bars 
Box of Granola Bars 
Sandwich Bag of Halloween 
         Hard Candy! 

 
Homesick Items:  
Sudoku Book 
Crossword Puzzle Book 
New Paperback Novel  
Reading Materials 
Deck of Playing Cards 
 
 
 
 
Packaging Materials 
Gallon Ziploc Bags 
Quart Ziploc Bags

 
 

Boxes of individually packaged items are preferred! 
 

Our hope is that our students and our community will really get involved with this drive!   

We know your contributions will be greatly appreciated by our Troops!  

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Schroepfer, Mrs. Fletcher & Mrs. Kumar 

Deerlake Civics Teachers 


